Constantino, Mike

From: EGreen@foley.com

Sent: Friday, September 02, 2016 7:45 AM
To: Constantino, Mike

Subject: [External] RE: date

No. That section should have been blank.
December 12, 2016 is the correct project completion date.

Ed

From: Constantino, Mike [mailto:Mike.Constantino@Illlinois.gov]
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2016 7:43 AM

To: Green, Ed

Subject: date

Edward is this date correct?

Mike Constantino

525 West Jefferson
Springfield, Illinois 62761
217-782-3516 (Phone)
217-785-4111 (Fax)
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